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As an active NET member, I am writing to you today to express my deep concern 

about the safety of our community in the event of an earthquake. As you know, our 

area is at high risk for earthquakes, and I believe that we need to take action now to 

ensure that we are prepared for the worst. 

 

One of the most important steps that we can take to prepare for an earthquake is to 

establish community resilience hubs. These hubs would provide a safe place for 

people to gather and receive support in the event of an earthquake. Ideally they 

would be equipped with supplies like food, water, and medical supplies, as well as 

trained staff who can provide assistance and support to those in need. Additionally, 

the hubs would serve as a central location for communication and coordination 

between community members, emergency responders, and other organizations. 

 

I believe that establishing community resilience hubs is a critical step in ensuring the 

safety and well-being of our community in the event of an earthquake. I urge you to 

take action now to support the establishment of these hubs in our community. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ben 


